
03 

HEALTH & WELLNESS / 

WINTER RESOURCES 

04 

FEBRUARY EVENTS & 

ACTIVITIES 

05 

FOBS CORNER 

06 

FEBRUARY CALENDAR 

WHAT’S INSIDE 

DO SKUNKS CELEBRATE VALENTINE’S DAY? SURE, THEY’RE VERY SCENT-IMENTAL! 

          ISSUE 2 

COA BOARD 

Chairman: 

Panny Gerken 

Board Members: 

Barbara Brown                

Charles McCormack         

Shirley Sefton                        

Carol O’Loughlin                         

Corinne Mackie                     

Tom Byron                    

Alice Roemer                                    

Janet Smith 

Meetings are held on the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. 

STAFF 

Director: 

Lisa D’Eon 

(978)779-3313 

Email-

ldeon@townofbolton.com 

Programs/Outreach/

Transportation: 

Heather Goodsell 

(978)779-3314 

Email-

hgoodsell@townofbolton.com 

Bolton Senior Center is   

located at Bolton Country 

Manor, 600 Main St. Bolton.  

Visit our website at 

www.townofbolton.com/

council-aging or find us on 

Facebook @BoltonCOA 

February  

2022 

ANNUAL TOWN CENSUS 

 

The Annual Bolton Census should have arrived in mailboxes 

mid-January. Its purpose is to take the count of people living 

in Bolton on January 1, 2022.  Included in the packet is Dog 

Licensing information with instructions on how to register 

your dog online!! 

 

Be sure to return your census ASAP! 

 

If you have changes  - PLEASE make updates, sign and mail 

back in envelope provided OR Drop off at Town Hall in large 

drop box. 

 

If you have NO changes  - PLEASE sign and send a picture of 

the form to census@townofbolton.com 

 

As always, be sure to contact us if you have any questions or 

concerns. townclerk@townofbolton.com or 978-779-2771. 

Pam Powell 

Town Clerk 


